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SB 2508 — Campaign Reporting Laws

TESTIMONY
Nikki Love, Executive Director, Common Cause Hawaii

Chair Hee, Vice Chair Shimabukuro, and Committee Members:

Common Cause Hawaii supports SB 2508, which changes the date of campaign spending
reports.

This change is necessary due to the new earlier Primary Election date in August 2012.
Moving up the deadline for the first preliminary report is important to ensure disclosure and
transparency, and avoid the redundancy of having two reporting deadlines only one day
apart.

Mabhalo for the opportunity to submit testimony.
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